
> -----Original Message-----
> From: Sam Hull <samhull1979@gmail.com>
> Sent: Monday, July 26, 2021 3:19 PM
> To: foil <foil@ecwa.org>
> Subject: [EXTERNAL] Town of evans
>
> I am interested in the water district surcharge for the town of evans. 
> I would like the receipts and disbursements of the surcharge from the
consumers to the town of evans during the 2020 fiscal year. I’m assuming
this will be a straightforward and simple task for your department. Thank
you for your time.
>
> Sent from my iPhone 
> 
> ________________________________ 
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